
 

 
July 19, 2010 

 

 

Honorable Members 

Common Council 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

The attached ordinance (File #100398) is submitted to bring the city into compliance with 

a recently enacted provision of state law (Section 175.22, Wis. Stats.) which requires 

everyone who operates locker rooms to adopt a policy that: 

 

1. Reflects the privacy interests of locker room users.  

2. Specifies who may enter and remain in the locker room to interview or seek 

information from locker room users.  

3. Specifies what, if any, image-recording devices may be used in the locker room. 

4. Prohibits the use of a cell phone to capture, record or transfer a representation of a 

nude or partially nude person in the locker room.  

 

The contents of this proposed ordinance has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s Office 

and the Department of Public Works. 

 

Sincerely, 

       
 

      Ronald D. Leonhardt 

City Clerk 
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